MEMORANDUM

To:
Dr. Maria Brown, Chairperson


Board Members

Matt Turner, Superintendent

From:
Linda Schild, Director Fiscal Services


Lisa Jackson, Financial Analyst
Date:
May 13, 2021
Re:
Tentative Working Budget for 2022 Fiscal Year 

Attached is the Tentative Working Budget for the 2022 fiscal year.  This budget was developed in alignment with our District’s strategic plan committing to:

· Student empowerment 

· World-class education 

· Resource optimization
Significant changes from the draft budget submitted in January are summarized below:

· Beginning balance is estimated at $32 million.
· Due to the uncertainty of the property values, the revenue budget projections are being held close to current fiscal year levels.
· Expenses were adjusted for salaries, transportation, operations and curriculum.

· Contingency is at approximately 4%.

Estimates and assumptions may change as new information becomes available. The final action taken in the budgetary process will occur in August or September when the certified property assessment is received, and property tax rates are levied by the Board.  We anticipate that the board will be asked to levy a rate that will increase tax revenues by 4%.
I recommend that the Board approves the tentative budget as presented.

